COPY OF AIR LETTER

LILOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPRING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

o5th March, 1953.

Dear Sirs,
M.S."JAG GANGA"

! I shall be glad to learn what definite
arrangements the Uwners propose making for the Water
Tube Donkey Boiler Survey to be completed by the
adjustment of the port boiler's safety valves.

You will cbserve that the Modifiled Survey
of the 0il Engines will become due at the end of Mg
nexte.

8.5."JAG VIJAY"

With reference to my letter of the 12th
ultimo, I shall be glad to learn how this case now
stands as regards the cross bunker water tight bulkheads.

§.8."00STCAPPELLE"

I shall be zlad to receiyese veply to the
enquiry contained in my letter of the 19th ultimo
respecting the carrying out of the Screwshaft Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors, -«
BOMBAY.
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